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As	part	of	our	commitment	to	providing	a	comprehensive	and	enriching	educational	experience,	we	would	like	to	
inform	 you	 about	 the	 Advanced	 Placement	 (AP)	 course	 offerings	 available	 to	 students	 at	 Roslyn	 High	 School.	
Students	in	grades	10-12	can	take	any	AP	courses	for	which	the	prerequisites	have	been	met.	We	encourage	each	of	
our	students	to	challenge	themselves	academically	in	an	environment	that	will	best	support	their	academic	pursuits	
and	goals,	whether	that	be	an	AP,	Honors,	or	Regents	level	course.	Students	who	are	considering	taking	an	AP	course	
should	speak	with	their	current	teacher(s)	and	school	counselor	to	help	them	determine	whether	such	a	course	is	a	
good	fit	for	them.	We	offer	the	following	courses;	corresponding	course	descriptions	can	be	found	in	our	Roslyn	High	
School	Course	Catalog:	

	
• AP	2-D	Art	&	Design	
• AP	2-D	Art	&	Design	(Photo)	
• AP	3-D	Art	&	Design	
• AP	Art	History	
• AP	Biology	
• AP	Calculus	AB	
• AP	Calculus	BC	
• AP	Chemistry	
• AP	Chinese	Language	and	Culture	
• AP	Computer	Science	A	
• AP	Computer	Science	Principles	
• AP	English	Language	and	Composition	
• AP	English	Language	Strategies	
• AP	English	Literature	and	Composition	
• AP	Environmental	Science	

• AP	Environmental	Science	Strategies	
• AP	European	History	
• AP	French	Language	and	Culture	
• AP	Government	and	Politics	
• AP	Macroeconomics	
• AP	Music	Theory	
• AP	Physics	1	
• AP	Physics	1	&	2	
• AP	Physics	C	(Mechanics	and	Electricity	and	Magnetism)	
• AP	Precalculus	
• AP	Psychology	
• AP	Psychology	Strategies	
• AP	Spanish	Language	and	Culture	
• AP	Statistics	
• AP	US	History	

	
All	 students	who	 take	an	AP	course	are	required	 to	sit	 for	 the	AP	Exam	 in	May.	Students	who	do	not	sit	 for	 the	
Advanced	Placement	exam	will	have	their	transcript	noted	and	designation	of	their	course	changed	from	Advanced	
Placement	to	Honors.	Although	there	is	a	cost	associated	with	the	exam,	discounts	are	available	for	students	who	
receive	free	and	reduced-priced	lunch.	
	
Students	may	only	take	an	Advanced	Placement	exam	if	they	are	enrolled	in	the	corresponding	Roslyn	High	School	
Advanced	Placement	course.	

	
AP	Exams	are	not	offered	for	courses	that	are	not	taught	at	Roslyn	High	School.	However,	a	student	may	make	a	
special	request	to	sit	for	an	exam	in	their	twelfth-grade	year	for	a	course	that	is	not	offered	at	Roslyn	High	School.	
Any	such	request	should	be	made	to	the	AP	Coordinator	prior	to	the	beginning	of	the	student’s	senior	year.	

	
Under	special	circumstances,	a	student	wishing	to	take	exam(s)	that	are	scheduled	for	the	same	time	slot	should	ask	
the	AP	Coordinator	to	contact	AP	Services.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	feel	free	to	contact	the	AP	Coordinator,	Tanya	Baptiste,	or	a	member	
of	the	building	administrative	team.	
	


